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The Studio and Dance ‘N Things 

will be CLOSED on Monday, 

February 8 for FAMILY DAY!               

There will NOT BE REGULAR CLASSES 

ON THIS DAY.    

There will be regular classes on 

Saturday, February 6 and Tuesday, 

February 9. 
 

 

 February 8-Family Day-NO 

CLASSES 

 February 14th & 15th RAD 

Vocational Exams. Good Luck, 

Dancers! 

 February 16th-Registration Starts 

for Spring 8 Week Programs 

 March 12th-28th-Spring 

Break/Easter-STUDIO CLOSED 

 March 12th-18th Prince George 

Dance Festival @ Vanier Hall 

 March 29th-1st Day Back to 

Classes after Spring Break 

 April 1st-Spring 8 Week Classes 

begin 

 April 17th-Performers North 

Fundraiser Show @ Vanier Hall 

 Late April/Early May Tentative 

RAD Graded Exams 

 June 24th-26th, 2016- Year End 

Recital @ Vanier Hall 

Spring 8 Week Classes

Registration Begins Tuesday, February 16th!!! 
 

Ballet/ Tap Combo for 3-5 year olds-  

  Saturdays, April 2-May 28, 2016 @ 9:00am or 1:00pm 

Jazz/ Hip Hop Combo for 4-6 year olds- 

  Fridays, April 1-May 27, 2016 @ 4:30pm 

Hip Hop for 7-11 year olds-                                                   

  Fridays, April 1-May 27, 2016 @ 3:30pm 

Adult Burlesque Fit-  

Fridays, April 1-May 27, 2016 @ 6:30pm 

Adult Tap- 

Saturdays, April 2-May 28, 2016 @ 12:00pm 
 

Cost is $131.25 including GST 
Come into the studio to register! 

 

 

 

 

 

Beginning in February, until the PG Dance 

Festival, we will be doing a cardio-conditioning 

component in every Conditioning class. Please 

be sure to bring a water bottle with you to class 

(and runners for those with ankle/foot injuries). 

Be ready to sweat! 
 



 

 

2015 Tax Receipt Requests 

If you would like a tax receipt of your child’s 
dance fees, please email  the dance studio at  

judydance@shawcable.com with the following 
information: 

-Dancer’s full name 
-Dancer’s birth date including birth year 
-Name of the account payee 
 

**Please title your email with Tax Receipt Request** 
We will be processing tax receipt requests each Friday 

 

 

Welcome to our New Teacher…. 

 

Shelby Carlson BFA, MA 
Acro, Contemporary, Ballet, Jazz 

Shelby was born and raised in Vancouver, BC and dance has 
always been an essential aspect of her life. For the past ten 
years she has been focusing her energy on contemporary, acro 
and jazz technique, teaching and choreographing for various 
studios in both Vancouver and Toronto. 

In Shelby's formative years she successfully completed over 13 
years of competitive dance both as a company member and as 
a soloist, along with her Advanced level RAD exam. In addition 
to this, Shelby has received numerous awards & scholarships in 
every discipline, including choreography and interpretive 
dance, which has allowed her the opportunity to train with 
many of the best teachers & performers in the industry. 

Shelby has performed live and on television both as a dancer 
and singer on projects including the PNE's production of "Fire in 
the Night", as a dancer for the MTV New Years Eve show (with 
musical guests Soul Decision, Joy Drop and Sum 41), a repeat 
participant on Burnaby's televised Cavalcade of Stars" with 
Michael Bublé, and has had her choreography featured in both 
provincial and national competitions. 

Before moving to Toronto in 2006, Shelby trained 
and performed as both a soloist and company dancer in Josh 
Beamish's 'Move: the company'. Later, she move to Ontario to 
pursue her studies in the visual arts and dance while teaching 
at different studios throughout the Greater Toronto Area. Since 
that time, her students and choreography have been met with 
glowing reviews throughout Canada and the United States. As 
an instructor, Shelby teaches in a variety of disciplines -
specializing in contemporary and acro-at the recreational, 
competitive, and professional levels. 

Shelby recently moved back to British Columbia and completed 
her Masters Degree in Anthropology with a focus in art (both 
visual and performance) and continues to share her love of 
dance with her fellow peers and students. 
 

Thank you to everyone who came out to our 

80s Theme Fundraising Dinner and to the 

businesses that donated to our Silent 

Auction!!! 

If you are interested in stocking your freezer with tasty 

treats, see a Performers North member for a Dessertco 

Order Form. 

Performers North Members will soon be selling tickets 

to their Annual Fundraiser Show, Sunday, April  17 @ 

Vanier Hall.  Don’t miss out on an amazing night of 

entertainment. 

 

This month, Performers North Members participated                                       
in the Celtic Night of Cold Snap 


